
CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION

Zagreb University of Applied Sciences is undergoing reaccreditation process, 
executed by the Agency for Science and Higher Education. For this purpose, 
our university will be visited by Expert Panel. Should you wish to convey your 
comments, objections and suggestions to the members of the Expert Panel, 
or you wish to commend the performance of the University or somebody 
in particular, feel free to express your opinion by way of confidential 
communication https://www.azvo.hr/komentari-institucija/ no later than 
9th May 2025.

Agency for Science and Higher Education guarantees anonymity to all persons 
sending them their comments. Received information will be used within the 
scope of the reaccreditation process only.
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